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OSHA Drug Testing, Incentive Proposal May Bring Relief to
Employers, Says Fisher Phillips Attorney

News

5.29.19 

In the Business Insurance article “OSHA drug testing, incentive proposal may bring relief to

employers,” Charlotte attorney David Klass commented on the new proposal and the Trump

administration’s general focus on rolling back regulations from prior administrations. He said, “It

seems like the Trump administration has pressed pause for the time being. I see the recent

regulatory agenda putting a more permanent stop on those rules.”

To read the full article, please visit Business Insurance.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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